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Gary Garner has detailed our August meeting in his Meeting Minutes. 

Thanks again for hosting us Mike and Jo Ann Tanner. We were able to 

layout some very important plans for our upcoming show. 

Now we need to focus on our annual show that is less than a month away. 

It is vital that every member shows up and takes on a role to make this 

year’s show a success. Traffic control, parking cars, and Judging are 

three areas where we need members to work! With over 150 members the 

percentage that work the show needs to improve. Our new layout is much 

more complicated and with our new building. 

We will continue our family friendly, well organized Car Show, with the 

most comprehensive Judging of any show in the country. And we are 

known throughout the Mopar hobby as the place to go if you want your 

car Judged by professionals. 

WE NEED EVERYONE TO HELP WITH THE SHOW!!! Set up is on Friday, 

September 27th at NOON. Free food and drinks are at 4:00 and a cruise to 

Snow White is at 5:00. The day of the show, September 28th,we need you 

there by 7:00am. I know you all will come through and make this the BEST 

show we have ever had! Mopar Mike  

Exhaust Notes: 
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Gary’s notes/Minutes notes  

  The August meeting of the Music City Mopar Club was held at the home of Jo Ann & Mike 

Tanner on August 25th. It is always a pleasure to see their collection of cars and trucks and 

to see the progress that is being made on the Duster that is the current project. Thanks to Jo 

Ann and Mike for having us. 

    After the approval of the minutes of the July meeting, Richard Price asked the members if 

everyone was receiving the newsletter online and a few members said that they were having 

an issue with getting it. If you are having trouble, please check your spam folder just in case 

as Troy has changed over to g mail.  

    Club President Mike Wilkins reported that Butch Arnold's wife had a medical emergency 

at the Mopar Nats and that Denise Hardcastle's mom was in the hospital. Please keep them 

in your thoughts and prayers as they recover.  

    The club has 142 members as of the time of the meeting. The club continues to be in good 

financial shape with insurance for the show and show rentals being paid. We still need to 

collect from some show and class sponsors. The trophies have been ordered and the show 

shirts are being printed. The VIM spaces have been sold out and the invitational spots have 

been accounted for. The letters with the parking rules for the new building and the 

information on VIM parking and the required parking slips to be displayed on the dash of 

the cars have been mailed out. The sound equipment will be picked up om Thursday before 

the show and will be set up that same day. We will be starting show setup at noon on Friday 

with display cars arriving starting at 1. We had a sign-up sheet at the meeting so that 

members could choose an area to work. We need all members to come out and give a hand. 

Saturday will be a little challenging with the new parking plan. Please contact Mike Wilkins 

to get your name on the list. You will have a great time with your fellow club members and 

meet some great people with a lot of cool rides. 

    Mike reported that he, Wayne Hall, Ron Gillespie, and Jack Stone all went to the Nats and 

had a great time judging the cars and also had great weather for the event. Jake Istvanditsch 

reported that 14 members attended the Mopars on the Moutain show that is put on by the 

Tennessee Valley Mopar Club in Huntsville with several members bringing home trophies. 

He also talked about members going up to Moparty. We will be parking with members of the 

Big Easy club, the Birmingham club, and the Southeast Challenger club. He also reminded 

us of the big fundraising event for the International Motorsports Hall of Fame in Talladega 

that is coming up October 25-26. The aero cars group will be having their 5 year get together 

at this event so this should be a great one to attend. 

         It is hard to believe, but it is showtime once again. We need everyone to come out and 

help with the show. It is our members that make our show special. We will see you there. 
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                                                                              Upcoming Events 

 

                                                               

                                                                Cars and coffee shows 

1st Saturday - Lebanon 

Nashville Superspeedway 

866-RACE-TIX 4847, McCrary Rd F, Lebanon, TN 37090 

2nd Saturday - Brentwood 

Global Motorsports Performance Center 

1690 Mallory Ln, Brentwood, TN 37027 

3rd Saturday - Columbia 

 

801 Woodland St, Columbia, TN 38401 

 

4th Saturday - Spring Hill 

 

The Goldton at Spring Hill 

 

3056 Miles Johnson Pkwy, Spring Hill, TN 37174 

 

Every Saturday 

 

Christ Community Church 

 

1215 Hillsboro Road Franklin, TN 

 

Around the back of the church nothing in the front 
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For Sale: For sale 1965 Belvedere project car $1000 OBO.  Andrew Kurilich 615-440-8786.  Text or 

call.   If you call and I don’t answer leave a message and I’ll get back to you. 
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For sale: Contact Info: Darrell Oswald: Text to 716-713-6724 or Email to darl340@ gmail.com 

1967-1976 A-Body small block K-frame with disc brake spindles $550.00 OBO. 

 

1973-1976 Dodge Dart Hood.  $125.00 OBO. 
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1985 Ramcharger Gas Tank with heat shield, straps and filler neck. $150.00 OBO. 
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For Sale: Contact Info: Darrell Oswald: Text to 716-713-6724 or Email to darl340@ gmail.com 

1988 Dodge Dakota Gas Tank.  $40.00 OBO 
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Front Bumper for a 1979 Dodge Pickup Truck.  Straight with minor scratches. $75.00 OBO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1985 Ramcharger Trailer Hitch.  $40.00 OBO 
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